From: Jill Johnson

Sent: Sunday, November 04, 2012 7:05 PM

To: Polhill, Bud; Henderson, Dale; White, Sandy; Bryant, Judy; Swan, Joseph;

Lysynski, Heather

Subject: 591 Maitland Demolition Request

Dear Councillors,

I am disheartened to learn there is yet another request to demolish a residence in our neighbourhood of Woodfield.

I am opposed to the demolition of the home. It is my understanding that this is not a structural issue but one whereby a resident purchased a house with the intent to tear it down + build something that suites them better.

We live in and support heritage districts to maintain the character of neighbourhoods. There are many creative ways to improve the esthetics of a home without tearing it down and starting over.

I strongly oppose the demolition of 591 Maitland and I respectfully request that members of council not allow the demolition of a yet another home in our neighbourhood.

Sincerely, Jill Johnson